
Commonwealth Ediso6npany 
Dresden Generating St­

,6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 
Tel 815-942-2920 

December 11, 1996 

JSPL TR #96-023 7 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk 

Subject: Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 

• 
ComEd 

Close Out of Actions in Response to NRC Generic Letter (GL) 89-10 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC that Dresden has completed the required 
actions in response to NRC GL 89-10 regarding Motor Operated Valves (MOVs). All 
static testing of the NRC GL 89-10 MOVs on Unit 2 was completed during the past 
refueling outage, D2R14, which ended on April 25, 1996. Static testing of the Unit 3 
NRC GL 89-10 MOV s was completed during a recent forced outage, D3F22, in 

_September, 1996. A closure inspection has been arranged with Region III and is 
scheduled for December 16-20, 1996. 

Please direct any questions concerning this response to Frank Spangenberg, Dresden 
Station Regulatory Assurance Manager at (815) 942-2920 extension 3800. 

Respectfully, 

&~ 
Dresden Site Vice President 

cc: A Bill Beach, Regional Administrator-RIII 
J. Stang, Dresden Project Manager, NRR 
C. Vanderniet, Senior Resident Inspector (Dresden) 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS 
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